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Year 4 

Les Animaux – adjectives of colours 

and size. Masculine, feminine and 

plural nouns.  

Mon Anniversaire – numbers, time, 

months, seasons, weather and poetry. 

Le Monde – Describing countries and 

towns orally and in writing and using 

directions.  

 

Year 3 

Je Parle Français – Developing some 

basic vocabulary skills including a 

range of greetings and numbers to 12. 

Je Me Presente – Key phrases to talk 

about yourself and ask about others. 

Ma Famille – Learning key vocabulary 

for talking about family members.  

 

EYFS and KS1 
 

In EYFS and KS1, children participate 
in three themed French afternoons over 
the academic year. Children are also 
given daily French registers to teach 
them how to greet each other in French 
to help to prepare them for KS2.  

 

 
 

 
 

Year 5  
Mon Ecole et Moi – school subjects and 
routines, telling the time and giving 
detailed opinions.  
 
A manger et a boire Ordering food and 
drinks in a café and learning about 
healthy and unhealthy eating. 
 
Les Sports – sporting activities and 
opinions. 

Parts of the body.  
 

Year 6  
Les Vetements – Shopping for, and 
describing, clothes. 
 
J’habite – Using prepositions to describe 
your home and local area. 

 
Un Pays Francophone – Learning about 
the culture of a French speaking 
country – St Lucia. 

The use of French grammar, including 
masculine and feminine forms, begins 
in Year 3 and progresses throughout 

the school. 
Children learn about French culture, 
traditions and festivals throughout the 

academic year. 

Foreign 
Languages 

  

French Day 
 
French Day is a whole school, annual 
event where we dedicate the entire 
school day to learning more about the 
French language and culture. We dress 
up, try French food and learn French 
songs. Each year group has their own 
focus, which we then share together in 
a whole school assembly.  


